
 
 
 
 

I am pleased to announce that, following the 
retirement of Rodney Dredge, 

 
 

STEVE McKERIHAN 
 
 

will be appointed Chief Executive Officer of 
 

Sydney Diocesan Secretariat, and 
 

Glebe Administration Board. 
 
 

Steve is currently Chief Financial Officer, Finance & Risk 
Management, St George Bank Limited and we expect him to 

join us towards the end of July. 
 
 

Steve is married, has two children and is an active member of 
St Philip’s Caringbah. 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
P R Shirriff 
Chairman 
Sydney Diocesan Secretariat 
 
10 May 2007 


